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CCPA Amendments Provide Important Clarification

On Friday the 13th of September 2019—the last day of California's Legislative Session—California lawmakers
updated, finalized and sent six bills that would amend the California Consumer Privacy Act (CCPA) to Governor
Newsom's desk for signature. Despite months of efforts from various groups, the CCPA made it through the
legislative session with relatively fewer changes than expected. This update provides a brief overview of the six
bills that made it out of both houses and how they will amend the CCPA. Read the full update here.

Explore more in

Privacy & Security   

https://perkinscoie.com/blogs/perkins-privacy
https://www.perkinscoie.com/en/news-insights/ccpa-amendments-provide-important-clarification.html
https://perkinscoie.com/services/privacy-security

